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THE MELTON POLICE ENCOUNTER {
by John Auchettl.
(C) Copyright. V.U.F.C.R.S. 1983
TULLAMARIIE AIR TRAFRIC CONTROL 7
Ccn the night of the sighting - 21st July, 1983, at about
1.00 an, the llelton Folice Station's Sergeent, Barry Harnan,_ccntacted
the Air Traffic Control Tower and informed them of the location of the
UFO and was advised
"They had observed something on radar in the vicinity of
Melton, only momentary, and that they were attempting to set their
radar equipment in an endeavour to locate it".

Sgt. Harman said :

wphe Police Air Wing then contacted me (Sgt. Harmen) per .
telephone, stating that they had received information grom.Air traffic
control tower concerning the craft, but they (police air wing) were
unable to assist with an aircraft of the police air wing for a search'.

BUZEAU OF AIR SAFETY INVESTIGATION
| On the 1st August, '83 I hed a meeting at the Melton police
| station with the Chief Inspector - Paul Hickman. The Department of
Transport, (p.0.7.), Buresu of Mir Safety Investigation had sent an
inspector, L. Doyle, out to meet and talk to the police officers who
viewed the creft that anighbt.
It was at this neeting, the D.0.T. inspector indicated that
the staff in the tower that night had viewed the object in the area,
as well as the first contact by radar.
He said: "As yet we have not been able to I.D. the object
or receive any information on its origin”.
The D.0.T. inspector indicated that I may be able to see the
radar unit end contrel tower e*aff if I applied in writing to the 3
Regional Director, Vic/Tas. Negion, l'elbourne. "
- On the 7th September, 1983, I received approval for & visit
to the eir traffic control facilities at Tullamarine.

0.0.%. Investi

The Department of Transport (0.0.T.) spokesman, Ken Villiams,
later indicated how their investigation was going.

He said: "The aircraft control tower at Tullamarine had
received an occasional signal but not enough to identify the aircraft".
le haven't & cluc what it was - we are just as puzzled as the police.
"here was no Xnown aircraft in the area at the time.

i
"The object was not picked un again on radar after the first
contact because it flew too low in altitude. Air treffic controllers
were monitoring all sightings which may be a hazard to aircraft".
Air Traffic Control Talks
At this stage it should be stressed that the Department of
Transport for the first time, vere more than helpful with the Society.
A great gnount of assistance was offered by the staff of the A.T.C.
facility and a responsive end concerned attitude prevailed in all our
talks. Hy thenks go to the D.C.T. supervisor for his approval.
) It was agreed and quite obvious that the radar facilities at
llelbourne were inadequate and rather outdated for good UFO research
as done in overseas countries.

Tader Units
The units are outdated with respect to the modern facilities

available in Europe aud the U.S.A. The equipment is made in France
under the title of "C.S.F. THOMPSCN" . There is no recording
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